
Man injured after two Adams Run shootings
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Sunday, Nov. 6, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives continue to investigate two shooting incidents
Sunday in the Adams Run area that are believed to be related.

Charleston County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded before 1:30 p.m. to the 5300 block of
Jupiter Hill Road, where witnesses reported that someone in a car had opened fire before
driving away. The gunfire struck a home on Jupiter Hill Road and another on TJ Boulevard. Both
homes were occupied, but no one was injured.

As deputies investigated the drive-by shooting, they received a report of the second incident
about 2:30 p.m. In that case, the victim reported that he was riding in a car on Highway 174
near Highway 164 when he heard gunshots and was struck in the leg with a bullet. The victim
told detectives that he had been at the location of the initial gunfire on Jupiter Hill Road before
getting a ride with a friend, whose car was shot at. The man was taken to MUSC for treatment of
non-life-threatening injuries.

It remains unknown whether the same shooter or shooters was involved in both incidents.
Deputies did not immediately make any arrests.

Anyone with information can contact the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.

UPDATE Wednesday, Nov. 9, 2022

Kalif Ja’Corey Mungin, 18, of Hollywood was arrested Wednesday in the Hollywood area. He
faces nine counts of assault and battery of a high and aggravated nature, two counts of
discharging a firearm into a dwelling and one count of possession of a firearm during a violent
crime in connection with the Jupiter Hill Road shooting. As previously stated, two homes were
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struck by gunfire during the shooting, and each home was occupied. People also were outside
the homes at the time.

Detectives are still investigating to determine whether the same suspect was involved in the
second shooting on Highway 174.

The arrest affidavits are available upon request to pio@charlestoncounty.org.
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